Dear Brockton Council,

I am writing this letter on behalf of the South Saugeen Special Olympic Speedskating Club. We are asking for our annual donation of ice time at the Walkerton Arena.

This winter we will have three athletes and a coach traveling to Thunderbay for the National Winter Games February 25 - 29, 2020. To prepare for this, we are requesting ice time on Mondays from 4:00- 4:50 pm. We understand that if there is an event or a group who is paying for the ice, that we will get bumped for that occasion.

The dates that we are requesting are: Sept. 23; Oct. 7, 21, 28,; Nov. 4, 11, 18, 25; Dec. 2, 9; Jan 6, 13, 20, 27; Feb. 3, 10 and 17.

We appreciate the support that you have shown for our athletes over the past several years. Special Olympics is an amazing program for athletes to gain confidence, meet new friends and excel.

If you have any further questions about our request, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you in advance, Cathy Cormack 519 881 9381